
From: Michael McAnelly
To: citycouncil; m.mcanelly@att.net
Subject: DO NOT CLOSE THE SALEM PUBLIC LIBRARY!!!!!!!
Date: Monday, February 10, 2025 4:13:57 PM

It IS IMPERATIVE THAT WE RETAIN OUR WONDERFUL PUBLIC LIBRARY IN THIS TIME OF
MISINFORMATION AND TRUMPIAN FEAR!  I understand that the City Manager has resigned which is
concerning.  Now it comes down to you all to do what is JUST and FAIR!

Oregon must lead the way to decency and Rule of Law.  DO WHAT IS RIGHT FOR THE CITY - NOT RIGHT
WING EXTREMISTS.

KEEP OUR LIBRARY AND FREEDOM SAFE.

Claudia McAnelly
469-964-9412

mailto:m.mcanelly@att.net
mailto:citycouncil@cityofsalem.net
mailto:m.mcanelly@att.net


From: Janine Martinhorst
To: CityRecorder
Subject: Support for levy to keep library open
Date: Monday, February 10, 2025 4:19:59 PM

I am writing to express my support for the levy to keep the library open.  My family loves the
library and all of the services it offers the community.  It would be an incredible shame for
Salem to become the only state capital in the country not to have a library.

Sincerely
Janine Martin Horst
ᐧ
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